
NOTICE 
Curbside Garbage Collection Change 

 
The Town of Maine is changing its curbside garbage collection provider and has 
contracted with Harter’s Fox Valley Disposal for garbage collection services beginning 
January 2, 2024. Weekly collection will continue to be on Mondays. Your new garbage 
can from Harter’s will be delivered between December 8th and December 12th.  Please 
continue to use your GFL cart through the month of December with GFL’s last garbage 
collection on December 26th. Keep your GFL cart curbside after 12/26/23 collection until 
GFL physically removes the cart. Cart removals could take a few days depending on the 
weather. Carts that have contents inside of the cart will not be collected. GFL will go 
down each road one time to remove carts.  
  
 


